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October 9, 2018 
 
Dear Families,  
 
On Tuesday October 16, 2018 James MacDonald School will be hosting the 
 ”Fuel for Kids” Fundraiser.  This fundraiser is sponsored by Fortinos and has been running since 2005.   It 
has helped raise over $300,000 for Ontario Schools.  This fundraiser is a great opportunity to earn funds to 
support programming and students at James MacDonald School. 
 
Dave Connelly, a professional race car driver, is in partnership with Fortinos to sponsor this fundraiser.  
Dave has been racing professionally for 17 years.  He has competed in both the CASCAR and NASCAR 
Series Races.   Dave will be at the school during the afternoon of October 16th to teach students about car 
safety.   
 
Please come out to Fortinos, 1550 Upper James Street, Hamilton on Tuesday October 16 from 4 pm 
to 7pm to help support JMac.  Dave Connelly will be on site with his race car and during his car 
demonstration you will have a chance to explore his race car. This event will have something for the entire 
family to enjoy. There will be a BBQ, face painting, raffle stand and  JMac’s ukulele club will perform.  You 
also have a chance to win a day at the track with Dave.  
  
For more information on David Connelly check out his website www.racesportz.com. You will be able to 
download a colouring page for your child. 
 
 
 
If you wish to volunteer please send back this form to your child’s teacher by Fri Oct 12th  
 
 
Name: __________________________________  Telephone #: ________________________ 
 
 
Yes I wish to help at the event  
 
Yes I wish to help during the day 
 
Yes I wish to donate for the raffle 
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